
PUBLIC PARTICIPATION MEETING COMMENTS 

 

7. Property located at 925 Wonderland Road South (Z-8576) 

 
• E. Cormier, Patton Cormier Ferreira, on behalf of the applicant – indicating that this 

property is an existing plaza that functions well; advising that the proposed additional use 
for a pharmacy fits in well with the existing uses; and, pointing out that there will be no 
redevelopment on site and no changes at the plaza. 


